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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope this letter finds you all in good health. 

With the exam season upon us we write to inform you of some important dates and 
associated operational changes that are set to roll out this summer term. 

 

Year 11 leaving date/exam arrangements 
 
Following consultation with other schools we have decided that all Year 11 

students will finish their on-site studies with us on Friday 26th May. Thereafter they 

will only be expected to attend school for their scheduled exams. For students who 

travel to school by taxi, transport will be organised accordingly, but at a slightly 

earlier collection time. Can we emphasize that all students must attend school in 

full school uniform on all exam days.  

 
Operational changes on core exam days.  
 
The dates below represent the days on which the core exams of English and 
Maths will take place. On these days all rooms will be required for exam purposes 
and as such we have no alternative but to close the school to all other students 
until 12 noon on these days: 
 
Friday 19th May 2023 
Monday 5th June 2023 
Wednesday 7th June 2023 
Monday 12th June 2023 
Wednesday 14th June 2023 
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If your child’s If you child’s normal method of transport is by taxi, then collection 
times will be altered accordingly. We apologise if this causes you any 
inconvenience but I am sure you will understand the importance of these exams 
and the need for all classrooms to be used in order to facilitate them.  
 
 
Year 11 Results Day 
 
School will be open to year 11 students on Thursday 24th August between 
10.00am and 12.00 noon for the collection of results. A number of staff and careers 
advisors will be present to share in the successes of your child and support them in 
their next steps. 
 
 
Year 11 Blackpool Trip 

A Year 11 Blackpool trip is currently being organised for all our leavers, the details 

of which will be shared with you in due course.  

 

ICIAG 
Over the forthcoming weeks the careers team will continue to work with all year 11 

students to help ensure a successful transition to college or work results.  

 

We trust this letter sufficiently covers any pressing questions you may currently 

have, however, if you do have any unanswered questions or concerns, please do 

not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Good luck and all the best to all our year 11 students for a happy and successful 

future.  

 

 

The Staff of Oswaldtwistle School 

 


